LIS -2012.-0]136

Walker, Susan

From: David Conner

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 2:37 PM

To: Walker, Susan

Cc: Alan Muskin; McGee, Alyson

Subject: 4205 Avenue H BOA variance in Hyde Park LHD

2012-000140 C15-2012- lot BOA Residential 4205 AVENUE Hearing Oct 10,
BA 0136 size Variance H Scheduled 2012

Hello Susan,

the Hyde Park DRC met the agent and owners requesting the variance to build new
house at 4205 Avenue H. The DRC does not oppose the variance. We explained that
the new house will need to comply to the LHD design standards and will need to be
approved by a COA and the Landmark Commission.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

David Conner, HPNA DRC Chair




